
 

 

 
 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

RE: MR NIGEL KARL 

 

I have known Nigel for the past 4 years. 

 

As Regional Manager of Camp Quality Auckland/Northland it was my 

responsibility to organise fun filled camps for children living with 

Cancer between the ages of 5 and 16 years. 

 

Nigel, knowing the commitment of all the voluntary staff at Camp 

Quality offered to bring V8 Super Cars to our summer camp to give the 

children rides. This has now grown in the past two years to a full day 

at Pukekohe Race Track. This year seeing 120 large trucks in convey 

around the track, a number of which gave rides to children and their 

families along with V8's and supporting Car Clubs/Car Vendors. Local 

hero Greg Murphy along with other Celebrities attended the day giving 

rides and signing autographs... 

 

He also organised all the requirements for the day i.e.: track 

marshalling, food and beverage for not only Camp Quality and their 

families but all the voluntary people in attendance. 

 

The organisation for this day was a year long in the making. Nigel not 

only ran the day he also fund raised for the event and had time to give 

the children rides in his V8 Placemakers Shadow Car. He also ran an 

auction with the proceeds being presented to Camp Quality. 

 

Nigel has shown to be a very enthusiastic and capable person with the 

ability to bring people into a team situation to organise and run such 

events. He is one of a kind! 

 

I have no hesitation in endorsing Nigel’s application. 

 

I wish him every success for the future. 

 

 

John Green 

Regional Manager 

Camp Quality Auckland/Northland 


